
 
 

 
 

September 22, 2021 
 
Mr. Derrick Tucker, PE 
True North Emergency Management, LLC 
2501 Avenue J, Suite 120 
Arlington, TX  76006 
 
Re: Disaster Debris Monitoring – Notice to Proceed 
  
Dear Mr. Tucker: 
 
The City of Richwood hereby authorizes True North Emergency Management, LLC of 
Arlington, Texas to proceed with the Work in accordance with the Agreement to Provide 
Disaster Debris Removal Monitoring and Emergency Management Services, dated May 
31, 2018 with extensions. 
 
You have forty-eight (48) hours from the issuance of this Notice to Proceed to provide 
the required certificates of insurances to the City of Richwood and commence monitoring 
activities. 
 
The Work in response to Hurricane Nicholas shall not exceed $62,500.00 without prior 
written authorization from the City of Richwood. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
City Manager  
 
 

 
 

 


